
ST MARY’S  RC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Rosewell Road, Bonnyrigg 

 
 

 
IS YOUR CHILD DUE TO START 
PRIMARY 1 IN AUGUST 2024? 

ENROLMENT WEEK 

20-24th November 2023 
Are we one of your catchment schools? 

 

To find out more about enrolling your child in P1 at St Mary’s, 
please come along to a short information session with  

Liz Laird, Headteacher  
On Monday 20th November 
6-7pm in school Gym Hall 

 
Please enrol online or we are happy to help in person at the school. 

You will need 
proof of RC Baptism, if appropriate 

Please bring your child’s Birth Certificate,  
and proof of address in the form of  

a Utility or Council tax bill or a Child Tax Credit letter. 
 

We look forward to meeting you 

Learning and 
Growing 
Together 

Learning and 
Growing 
Together 


